## U.S. Department of Justice



Federal Bureau of Investigation

In Reply, Please Refer to File No.

FBI Academy Physical Training Unit Quantico, Virginia 22135 December 22, 2006

Mr. Hans-Joerg Reimers Hohenzollernstra. 82 Munich 80801 Germany

RE: Letter of Appreciation

Dear Mr. Reimers:

On behalf of the Physical Training Unit and the FBI Academy, I would like to express our appreciation to you and Mr. Andrew Draheim for providing defensive tactics instruction to members of my staff and other FBI personnel on September 5, 2006. The Wing Tsung concepts that you demonstrated were very practical and effective. I was particularly impressed with your emphasis on safe and tempered methods by which to control and neutralize personal attacks without using unnecessary force.

Since your demonstration, I have received very complimentary feedback not only on the content of what you presented, but also on the respectful and professional manner in which you interacted with the attendees. Thank you again for sharing your knowledge and skills with us and I hope to have you back for more instruction in the future.

Sincerely,

John S. Kerr Unit Chief

Physical Training Unit.